
  
  

  
 _____________________ 
    Asael Ace Marrero,   AIA 
        Director of Building 

 

Date:    April 21, 2022  Bulletin No: 2022-003   

SUBJECT:   Private Provider Registration Renewal                         
EFFECTIVE DATE:  Immediately  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  Private Provider firms must complete their registration renewals by March 31, 
2022.  Failure to do so will result of a suspension of all new permits.  

APPLICABILITY:   All previously registered Private Provider firms who have not completed their annual 
renewal of registration.  
 

 NOTICE 

Under Florida law, the building department is authorized to establish a system 
of registration for Private Providers and Duly Authorized Representatives. The 
City of Miami requires that firms renew their registration annually by March 31.     
 
Delinquent registrations may lead to a suspension of privileges for all new 
projects.  Private Provider paperwork will not be processed, and projects will be 
delayed until the registration process is completed.  To avoid this, submit your 
renewal documents promptly to privateprovider@miamigov.com. 
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